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         Lake in the Hills Airport Proposed Variance 
We need your help! 

A few years ago, one of the large hangars at Lake in the Hills Airport was purchased by a non-aviation company. One 

of the outcomes of this was the loss of an extensive amount of the remaining usable ramp space at the airport. 

Mike Monreal, a Chapter 790 member, recently learned that the building will be sold again. He reached out to inform us 

of the latest pertaining to the sale of the hangar.  Mike’s communication follows: 

 

Dear pilots, hangar owners, and interested parties at LITH airport: 

You may not know, but the building at 8545 Pyott Road is for sale again. The building is located by the gated entrance 

to the airport and is associated with the large tarmac area formally used by aircraft. The area is recognizable by the 

numerous trailers parked there. An interested buyer is a truck repair business that is seeking a variance for the area for 

truck storage before concluding their purchase. 

There will be a public hearing on Monday, December 18 at 7:30 pm at the Lake in the Hills Village Hall located at 600 

Harvest Gate, Lake in the Hills, about the proposed variance. We are pilots, hangar owners and renters at 3CK. We have 

fellow and future pilots who cannot use the airport due to lack of transient parking. 

Please consider attending the variance hearing on December 18, or sending your thoughts to Ryan McDillon of the 

Public Works Dept., Village of Lake in the Hills, 9010 Halides Rd., Lake in the Hills, IL 60156.  Email is 

rmcdillon@lith.org. Phone (847)960-7500. Fax (847)960-7501. 

Let’s keep Lake in the Hills Airport an Airport! 

                                       =============================================== 

                     Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!    See you at Matt’s Party! 

 


